
MARV AND BARB SEMRAU SCHOLARSHIP  

Marv and Barb Semrau are Minot natives graduating from Minot High School in 1970. They attended 
Minot State University for one year and then transferred to North Dakota State University where they 
earned their degrees in 1974. Marv served as the Vice President for Advancement at Minot State 
University from March 1, 2007, until May 31, 2017.  In 2017, Marv was granted the Board of Regents 
Emeritus status. Barb retired in June 2015 after 20 years in the Minot Public School system as the 
Assistant Registrar and Guidance Office Secretary at Central Campus. They have been active in the 
community with much of their volunteer time and resources are given to support youth activities and 
education. 


